City of Corinth
Regular Meeting

Mayor Hill called meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on March 7, 2011 with the
following present: Mayor William Hill, Commissioners Paige Allen, Jenny Deitz,
Donnie Dyer and Ted Fisk. Also present were Attorney Pete Whaley, Debby
Angel, with the Grant Co. News, Cindy Foster, Sadieville City Clerk, Roy Cornett,
and Tara Wright, City Clerk.

Com. Allen moved to accept minutes as read, 2" by Com. Fisk. Unanimous.

Roy Cornett and Cindy Foster introduced the idea of a trail running from Sadieville
to Corinth, this trail is for hiking, biking and riding horses. At this time it’s in the
early preliminary stages and the City of Corinth was asked to adopt a Resolution
to support this idea. At this time there was no motion made -only discussion.

Com. Deitz moved to accept monthly balances and reports, 2" by Com. Allen.
Unanimous.

Com. Fisk moved to pay fire dues for the City Building and the Community Center,
but to wait until funds are available for a donation, 2" by Com. Allen.
Unanimous.

After discussion concerning the rates at the Community Center, Roll call vote was
taken to leave the rates as they are: Fisk-Yes, Deitz-No, Hill-Yes, Allen-Yes, Dyer-
No. Rates will stay in effect with a 3-2 vote.

Discussion concerning adopting an ordinance stating if a commissioner misses a
meeting, he or she does not get paid. Tabled until later date.

Com. Allen moved to adjourn, 2" by Com. Fisk. Unanimous.



